
Rising 8th Grade Summer Math Review 
 

This summer review is provided as an opportunity  
for your child to practice math skills learned last school year  

prior to beginning his/her 8th grade year.  
 

This review is not mandatory, but it is always good for kids  
to continue previously learned skills over the summer  

to keep them current as they prepare for the next level. 
 

This online review will be available until August 1.  
It can be completed over multiple sessions. Progress is saved. 

 
 
 

Please follow the directions below to access the  
Rising 8th Grade Summer Review. 

 

 Log in to Clever.com. 

 Click on DeltaMath.com. Log in using your Microsoft login. 

 Join the class using the code: 3 L S 9 – U 8 J U 

 Once you join the class, you will see the Rising 8th Grade Review. 

 

 

Email Kristine.albertson@cobbk12.org if you have any trouble. 

 


